INDIANA UNIVERSITY BLOOMINGTON, INDIANA

DEPARTMENT OF BACTERIOLOGY

Sept. 6, 1956

Dr. Joshua Lederberg Department of Genetics University of Wisconsin Madison, Wisconsin

Dear Josh:

Although I spent two weeks on your campus with the Physiology Workshop in August, I did not get a chance to visit with you which is one of things that I had on my list do to while we were in Madison. The Workshop kept us pretty well tied down although I had hoped for some free time.

We were sorry that you were not able to attend the dedication program of our new building but hope that you will let us know when you are going to be in the region so that we can arrange for a visit.

In connection with the new laboratories, I have a request to make of you. We have included some panels in the corridors of the Bacteriology area to accommodate the collection of pictures of bacteriologists which we have been accumulating for some years and we should like very much to have one of you to include in the group since we find they are of interest to students and visitors of the building to see those who are currently active in bacter closy as well as the early continental group. Although our preference is for an unacounted print of hax or 5x7 size, we can accommodate almost any size since the pictures are mounted on a standard mat to sit in the panels.

With kindest regards,

Sincerely yours,

L. S. McClung

Chairman

Jan Com Start of Harder

And Co fed to To

Prof Lederberg: Sent in today's mail.

Best

Wim